Welcome to Summer Term in Integrity Class

The Team
A warm welcome back to you all! | look forward to working with you all again this term.
Teacher: Mrs Holmes (M PM, T, W, Th, F)
PPA Teacher: Mrs Roberts (M AM)
Our Curriculum

In Integrity Class, we will be looking at a fun and exciting range of topics linking across all of our subjects. Our main areas of
learning for this term are Power, Empire and Democracy, Geographical Skills, Animals Including Humans and Scientific Enquiry.
Please see the attached topic map for a more detailed overview of our curriculum for the Summer term.

Home Learning

Reading: You will be expected to read daily at home and bring your reading book and reading diary to school every day. You
will then take your AR quiz in school with the expectation that you will reach your target number of points each half term. As
this becomes an established part of your daily routine, we will then be able to concentrate more on developing
comprehension skills in school.

Maths Flex: Maths Flex supports you to consolidate the learning we have been doing in class. Please continue to practise
these skills and this knowledge at home!

Times Tables Rockstars: Please continue to practise these vital skills at home! Year 4 children will be having a government test
on times table facts in June, so it is important to build up your confidence with these vital facts.

Home Learning Grid: As an optional extra, there will be a home learning grid sent home and uploaded to Class Dojo with
activities from across the curriculum to choose from if you wish.

Integrity Class Expectations and Reminders

In Key Stage 2, we are role models to the younger children with both our behaviour and
our appearance. You need to make sure that you are wearing the correct uniform at all
times. This means tucking your shirt in if you’re wearing a school tie and wearing black
school shoes, not trainers. If you need to check the uniform rules, you can get this
information from the office or school website.

This year, we will continue with asking children to wear their PE kits all day on PE days rather than getting

changed at school. All Integrity Class children will need to wear PE kit to school on a Monday and Friday.
P E Children can wear black leggings/joggers or shorts with their yellow PE top and school jumper. They will be

allowed to wear their coats too for outside PE if it is particularly cold or wet, so please ensure one is brought

K' T into school daily.

Children must not bring in any stationery (or football/Pokemon cards!) from home. All equipment will be
provided by the school. We would also ask that, where possible, water bottles have a sip or sports top rather than a screw lid
as this helps to prevent spillages.

| am really excited about our new term together in Integrity Class. If you have any queries or concerns, please contact the
school office who will be able to pass on any messages, speak to me at the end of the school day, or pop a message to me on
Class Dojo.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Holmes



